

Environmental Law ■ Utility Law

May 1, 2024

VIA ELECTRONIC DELIVERY Daniel C. Goldner, Chairman N.H. Public Utilities Commission 21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 Concord, NH 03301

Re: DW 24-___ Mill Brook Village Water System, LLC Joint Petition to Approval to Change Ownership

Dear Chairman Goldner:

Pursuant to the Commission's temporary filing requirements dated March 17, 2020 and pursuant to the Commission's rule Puc 202.01, please see the attached petition to transfer the ownership of Mill Brook Village Water System, LLC to Marc Liechti and Justin Ahmann.

Please kindly add the following individuals to the Commission's electronic service list for this docket:

jim.r.ingram@gmail.com marc@apec-mt.com justin@apec-mt.com

Because Mill Brook Village Water System, LLC has only 44 customers and has no website, Mill Brook recommends that public notice of the proceeding be perfected by first class mailing directly to the customers and Clerk for the Town of Thornton.

Thank you for the Commission's assistance with this filing.

Very Truly Yours,

Marcia a Brown

Marcia A. Brown

Enclosures: Petition and Attachments

cc: Department of Energy

Office of the Consumer Advocate